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The Governor's Energy Master Plan is not sufficient to address the climate emergency. The
plan must include a moratorium on all new fossil fuel projects. It must also include a realistic
plan for new, high-quality jobs in the green economy. We are running out of time to make the
changes required to save our envirohment. We need ambitious, science-based targets. Please
create a concrete plan that meets the scale of the crisis.

Thank you
Michael Saxon

Westfield, NJ
LD21
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